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Democrats' Undermine NH Parents

Concord, NH - Senate Republicans released the following statement on
Democrats voting down SB272, Parents Bill of Rights in Education:

"It is truly disheartening to witness such an appalling disregard for parental authority by
New Hampshire Democrats, giving their seal of approval to allow public employees to
lie to parents about their own children.

"The decision by Democrats to block this important bill is a direct assault on parental
rights and a clear indication of their misguided priorities. By denying parents the
opportunity to exercise their inherent authority, Democrats have undermined the very
fabric of our society, where the family unit and parental involvement play an essential
role in the upbringing and development of our children.

"Democrats' decision to kill SB272 is a disservice to our constituents, particularly
parents who have tirelessly advocated for their rights to be respected and protected. By
undermining parents and disregarding their concerns, Democrats have demonstrated a
lack of understanding of the vital role parents play in raising healthy, well-adjusted
children.

"We, New Hampshire Senate Republicans, remain committed to the principles of
family, individual liberty, and parental rights. We will continue to champion legislation
that empowers parents, preserves their rights, and ensures that their voices are heard in
decisions affecting their children's future."

"We urge Governor Sununu to take a stand for Granite State parents and issue an
executive order to affirm the rights they rightly deserve."

HH#



